
  TOWN OF SPRINGFIELD, NH 

PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Springfield Planning Board will receive submission of the following 
application on Thursday, March 21, 2024, at the Town Office Building at 2750 Main Street, 
Springfield, NH.  If the application is found to be complete, a Public Hearing for the proposal will 
immediately follow acceptance of the application. 

7:00 p.m. – Request by Greg Aucoin and Matt Ruppel for approval of a site plan for a Short-Term 
Rental of Guest Lodging Facility Business within the Rural Residential District.  The business is 
located at 15 Sandy Beach Rd, Tax Map 23 Lot 588-242.   
 

Continued to April 18, 2024 7:05pm 

 

 

Plans are available for review at the Springfield Town Office; M-TH 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

 


